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Angela Charles

To: Martha Barrera; Phillip Ellis
Cc: John Villafrate
Subject: RE: Cedar Bay Notice of Withdrawal

Good afternoon Martha, 
 
Per this email the Clerk’s office will declassify confidential DN 04715-15 in Docket 150075-EI and it 
will be placed in the docket file. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Angela Charles 
 
From: Martha Barrera  
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 12:58 PM 
To: Angela Charles; Phillip Ellis 
Cc: John Villafrate 
Subject: RE: Cedar Bay Notice of Withdrawal 
 
We reviewed the notice and yes, the document may be declassified.  Thanks 
 
Martha F. Barrera 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
mbarrera@psc.state.fl.us 
850 413-6212 
  
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
  
 
From: Angela Charles  
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 12:33 PM 
To: Phillip Ellis 
Cc: Martha Barrera; John Villafrate 
Subject: Cedar Bay Notice of Withdrawal 
 
Good afternoon Phillip, 
 
On 10/26/15 Cedar Bay filed a ‘Notice of withdrawal to request confidential classification of hearing 
exhibit No. 65’ (DN 04715-15).  
 
I am attaching the notice of withdrawal above. I need a directive from you stating that the document 
may be declassified and added in the docket file.  
 
Thank you, 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 




